
Top News

REGISTRATION IS
OPEN!

Meeting program and registration is
available on the AOAO Mobile Meeting
Guide. The 2024 Annual Spring Meeting is
available for In-Person attendance only.
Registration fees increase on March 16,
2024. Check out the Mobile Meeting
Guide for all the details. 

REGISTER NOW!

In 2024, The Orthopod is getting a fresh
makeover! We're moving away from
the current schedule of publishing three
times a year to a more streamlined
format, bringing you monthly updates.
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Get the New AOAO Membership App!
Get current meeting information, see
future meetings calendar, check the
new Virtual Resource Center, view your
CME Tracker, view AOAO sections, learn
more about the Foundation information,
pay your online dues renewal
conveniently and more!



ATTENTION PGY4 and PGY5 Residents! 
The Orthopedic Board Review Course is
offered during the Annual Spring
Meeting. Free by March 15.

ACCEPTING
SUBMISSIONS!

CHECK OUT THE VRC!

UPCOMING EVENT

The title of Fellow is granted to
individuals who have contributed
their services to the Academy, their
hospital or practice, community,
and/or certifying board. Head over
to aoao.org to know more!

Quick and easy access to searchable
orthopedic specialty topics on demand
(member log in required).

THANK YOU!

American Osteopathic Academy of Orthopedics

LEARN MORE


